
NOTICE 
 
 

All concerned are hereby informed that in the light of latest advisory/directions issued by the 
GoI and Government of Uttarakhand on the spread of COVID -19 (CORONA) and subsequent 
telephonic conversation of Hon'ble Vice-chancellor with the Chief Secretary of Uttarakhand, Faculty 
interviews of HNBGU scheduled from 16 to 25 March, 2020 at IHM Dehradun are hereby postponed till 
further orders. 
 
Registrar 
NNBGU 

 


